
Chester County Volkssport 

Work Group Meeting 

August 11, 2016 

 

Attending:  Jeanne Clancy, Bob & Kathy Cochlin, Laurie Dibeler, Barbara Layne, Meghan Lynch, 

Christine Minsker, Pam Marquette, Karen & Ken Owens, Lorri Sarosy, Diana Scheffler, Danielle 

Skaggs, and Mimi Weiler 

 

We recapped the process for submitting our application to the AVA for the group.  We need to 

have the following in place: 

 

• Club name 

• Officers 

• EIN 

• Registration of club name 

• Bank account 

• By-laws 

 

We will apply for 501(C)(3) status under the AVA.   

 

Once we have been approved as a new club.  We will need to design a logo and develop a 

website.   

 

The group selected the name Chester County Foxy Footers until, on second thought, we 

decided on the “Chester County Red Rovers.”  The plan is to have a fox feature prominently in 

our logo. 

 

The following officers were elected by the group: 

 

• President   Jeanne Clancy 

• Vice President  Meghan Lynch 

• Treasurer  Pam Marquette 

• Secretary  Danielle Skaggs 

• At-Large  Karen Owens (photos & press), Christine Minsker, Barbara Layne 

 

Ken Owens volunteered to develop our website. 

 

Up-coming Liberty Bell Wanderers events include Nockamixon State Park on August 27th and 

Kennett Square Mushroom Festival on September 10th.  Jeanne will attend and hopes that 

others will join her. 



The LBW plan to drop some of their YREs in 2017, including Downingtown.  In which case, we 

can pick them up.  Jeanne is working with the county parks on setting up some YREs in the 

larger ones.  

 

Jeanne, Pam, Mimi, Barbara, and Bob expressed an interest in leading some YREs this fall.  

 

Suggestions for future walks include Hawk Mountain and Delaware Water Gap. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


